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Dear  
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for the drawings 
and/or plans for the Broad Bay reserve road widening  
 
I am writing with regards to your official information request dated 19 March 2020 requesting the 
drawings and/or plans for the Broad Bay reserve road widening. 
 
The design for the Broad Bay reserve road widening is still being developed and therefore we are 
unable to provide a copy of the plans to you at this time.   
 
Therefore, pursuant to section 17(d) of the LGOIMA in that the information requested will soon be 
publicly available when completed your request is declined at this time.  The Project Manager has 
advised that a design of the preferred option will be ready by mid-May for consultation with Key 
stakeholders. 
 
You are advised that as we have not provided the information you have requested you are entitled to 
seek a review of this decision by the Office of the Ombudsman (0800 802 602) or 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz 
 
Regards 
 

 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Governance Support Officer 
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